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Betreff: NFDI4BIOIMAGE Newsletter - Nov 4th - NFDI4BI approved by the GWK! 
Von: nfdi4bioimage@uni-konstanz.de 
Datum: 04.11.2022, 16:55 
An:  
 
 
Dear {NAME}, 
 
it is official: Today, the Gemeinsame Wissenschaftskonferenz (GWK) has decided to 
approve the funding for all eight NFDI consortia of the 3rd round that were 
recommended by DFG expert committee in June. 
 
NFDI4BIOIMAGE will become an official NFDI consortium in 2023, with a funding start as 
of March. Additionally, six other disciplinary consortia (NFDI4Immuno, NFDI4Energy, 
FAIRagro, NFDI4Objects, NFDI4Memory, and NFDIxCS) and the cross-cutting consortium 
BASE4NFDI will be funded. We are extremely excited that our joint efforts have led to 
this great chance for improving bioimaging RDM with a strong contribution from the 
German bioimaging community. The press release by the Joint Science Conference is 
available here (in German): https://www.gwk-
bonn.de/fileadmin/Redaktion/Dokumente/Pressemitteilungen/pm2022-13.pdf  
 
We are now waiting for the formal approval documents and plan the next steps to get 
started. For sure, you will be hearing more of NFDI4BIOIMAGE in the future. 
 
Again, we would like to express our gratitude to all supporters, all co-applicants, 
participants, partners and friends. 
 
Best wishes from the NFDI4BIOIMAGE team, 
 
Christian Schmidt  
(in case you do not wish to receive future emails via this mailing list, please respond to this email to unsubscribe) 
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